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We are very sorry to share the news of the passing of 

 
Happy Heather Howells-Mireault 

on Friday, March 11, 2016 

 
 
A celebration of Happy’s life will be held at: 
Trinity United Church 
Saturday, April 30 at 1:30 pm 
Reception to follow in Ryerson Hall 
 
Memorial Donations made be made to: 
- YMCA Northumberland 
- Horizons of Friendship 
- Northumberland Hills Hospital 
- Lakeridge Health Cancer Centre 
- Trinity United Church 
 

  
 

 


